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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 273 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 
 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

07/15 Suspicious 

Incident  

Staley Rd The complaint reported that someone tried to break into their 

vehicle. Evidence recovered and investigation ongoing.   

07/16 Larceny Whitehaven Rd Deputies responded to a report from a business that reported an 

employee stealing money from the cash register. Ongoing 

investigation.  

07/16 Disturbance Ransom Rd Deputies responded to a report of customer trouble at a 

business. Upon arrival Deputies separated all parties and 

determined it was a misunderstanding. No offense committed. 

All parties advised   

07/16 UUMV Island Pass Deputies responded to a reported stolen vehicle. The 

complainant reported that they loaned the vehicle to a known 

subject and that the vehicle has not been returned as agreed and 

that the subject will not answer their phone. Ongoing 

investigation.  

   ** Deputies responded to 4 Business Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 5 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 0 Mental health call this week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 10 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 


